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From: Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 12:08 PM


To: J. Stuart - NOAA Federal


Subject: ROC on LTO


Hi Jeff,


I should coordinate with you on reviewing the Delta-related sections of the BA. I haven't dived in yet, and I am


out of town (in Utah) on Thursday through Sunday. But in case there is a furlough, I want to make sure I am as


productive as can be.


I am DOSS focused today but plan to focus on the BA tomorrow. Can we have a call to discuss?


Thanks,


Kristin


Kristin Begun, Natural Resource Specialist


Contractor with Ocean Associates, Inc.


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


kristin.begun@noaa.gov



